
January 31, 2023 

California State Clearinghouse 
1400 10th St #12 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

Re: Notice of Exemption 
Seal Beach Boulevard at North Gate Road Improvement Project, CIP No. ST2301 

Dear State Clearinghouse Unit, 

This letter serves as a request to replace the filed Notice of Exemption (NOE) for the 
Seal Beach Boulevard at North Gate Road Improvement Project, CIP No. ST2301 
with a revised NOE. 

The minor change to the NOE is an update the Project description with the 
statement, " ... and replacing the existing pavement structural section up to a depth of 
20 inches". 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Christine Brown at 
909-780-6136. 

Thank you, 

Denice Bailey 
Project Engineer 
City of Seal Beach 




